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Dear Jean-Benoit,

It is with great pleasure to announce that the following paper:

“A Transformer-based joint-encoding for Emotion Recognition and Sentiment Analysis”, Jean-Benoit Delbrouck, Noé
Tits, Mathilde Brousmiche and Stéphane Dupont

has won the grand-challenge,and has been nominated as the best paper in the Second Grand-Challenge and Workshop 
on Multimodal Language (Challenge-HML). Furthermore, it is awarded $1000 USD by Intel Corporation. Thanks for 
your participation, and best of luck with your future works in this area. 

Sincerely,

Challenge-HML Organizers


